
APPENDIX 5 

 

From: StreetworksMid@kent.gov.uk <StreetworksMid@kent.gov.uk>  
Sent: 14 May 2021 17:22 
To: Felicia.Smith@sevenoaks.gov.uk; communityprotection@maidstone.gov.uk; 
west.division.licensing@kent.pnn.police.uk; streetscene@maidstone.gov.uk; 
buildingsafety.maidstone@kent.fire-uk.org 
Cc: licensing@maidstone.gov.uk; Susan.Laporte@kent.gov.uk 
Subject: RE: Pavement Licence Application - Wildwood 21/00936/LIPAV 
 

Hello Felicia 
 
KCC Streetworks do not support this table and chairs application. As there is no 
physical restriction and the TTRO is not being enforced on site we feel this not a 
sterile area. The location directly behind the planter is a waiting/queuing area for 
vehicles wishing to exit at the Pudding Lane. We feel this would create a conflict of 
vehicles and would not be safe.  
 
Kind regards 
 

Remy Laporte | Senior Streetworks Coordinator- Tonbridge and Malling and 
Maidstone | Highways Asset Management | Kent County Council | Aylesford 
Highways Depot, St Michaels Close, Aylesford, Kent, ME20 7BU | Tel 03000 418333 
| Email streetworksmid@kent.gov.uk 

 
From: Felicia Smith <Felicia.Smith@sevenoaks.gov.uk>  
Sent: 13 May 2021 12:18 
To: communityprotection@maidstone.gov.uk; Kent Police - West Division Licensing 
<west.division.licensing@kent.pnn.police.uk>; Streetworks Mid - GT 
<StreetworksMid@kent.gov.uk>; streetscene@maidstone.gov.uk; 
buildingsafety.maidstone@kent.fire-uk.org 
Cc: 'licensing@maidstone.gov.uk' <licensing@maidstone.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: Pavement Licence Application - Wildwood 21/00936/LIPAV 
 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Business and Planning Act 2020: Pavement Licence Application  

 

The Licensing Partnership have received an amended application for the Wildwood 

pavement licence after a change was proposed for the timing of when the tables and 

chairs will be on the street. 

 

Please find attached the application and relevant supporting documentation. 

 

If you have any comments to make about this application, please send these to 

licensing@sevenoaks.gov.uk and quote the reference 21/00936/LIPAV. Comments 

should be made by 20/05/21 unless specified otherwise. 

 

 EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe.  
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Yours Sincerely 
 

Felicia Smith 

Licensing Technician 

 

Sevenoaks District Council,Council Office, Argyle Road, Sevenoaks, Kent TN13 1HG 

Tel: 01732 227004 
 


